
Cyber Safety for Students 
 
 

The internet is a dangerous place for children. 
 

 Cyberbullying 
 Illegal photos 
 Chat rooms 
 Enticement of minors 
 The “dark web” 

 
 

Parents! Bring your children to learn: 
 
What should students do to protect themselves on the 
internet? 
 
What legal trouble can they get into by engaging in these 
activities? 

 
 
 

Diane Joganich, professional educator who teaches Internet Safety at Holy Ghost Prep, 
will speak to students about these issues in an age-appropriate manner. 
 

Please bring your children to hear the presentation for their age group: 
 

St. Jude School Cafeteria 
323 West Butler Avenue, Chalfont 

6:30 to 7:30 
 

Monday, April 15: Elementary School children and their parents 
Tuesday, April 16: Middle School children and their parents 
Wednesday, April 17: High School children and their parents 

 
Don’t miss this important opportunity to protect your children. 
 
For more information, contact Lori Rawski, Director of Parish Faith Formation 
lrawski@stjudechalfont.org, 215-822-9225 ext. 234 


